

Principal Harry Jenkins

Dear Students,

What an outstanding year we have had. I have seen so many accomplishments among our students and staff that have been in academics and creativity. Our Ruffin Middle School family is truly a special group and as this school year comes to a close, I'd like to wish our graduating 8th graders best of luck in their future. You are leaving RMS with the knowledge that you will need to be successful adults in our world. To those who will be with us next year, we look forward to seeing you back in August, ready to make next year an even better year than this one!

Sincerely, Mr. Jenkins

